
Corsham Regis Primary Academy 

Parents Evening Survey. 

 

We asked all parent attending the open evenings on October 2nd and 3rd to complete a 

survey consisting of 12 questions asking them about aspects of the school. We were able to 

get 76 responses and all those asked were willing to take part. 

 

Q1 My child is happy at school 

98.5 % of parents stated their child was happy at school, 1.5% disagreed 

Q2 My child feels safe in school 

100% said that they felt their children was safe in school 

Q3 My child makes good progress at this school 

97% of parents agreed their child made good progress, 3% disagreed 

Q4 My child is well looked after at this school 

100% of parents agreed 

Q5 My child is taught well at this school 

98.5% of parents agreed, 1.5% disagreed 

Q6 My child receives the appropriate homework for their age, 

87% agreed the level was appropriate, 7% disagreed and 6% did not know what level of 

homework was appropriate. 

Q7 The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved 

91% agreed, 9% disagreed 

Q8 The school deals effectively with bullying 

75.5% of parents agreed, 9% disagreed, 1.5% strongly disagreed, 14% didn’t know if the 

school was effective about bullying. 

Q9 The school is well lead and managed 

95% agreed, 5% disagreed 

Q10 The school responds well to any concerns I raise 

85% agreed, 9% disagreed, 6% did not have an opinion on this question 

 



Q11 I receive valuable information from the school about my child’s progress 

93% agreed, 7% disagreed 

Q12 Would you recommend this school to another parent. 

95.5% said they would, 3% said they wouldn’t. 

Comments 

…All good… 

…All staff are great… 

…Safe guarding is amazing… 

…Super… 

…Love Regis…. 

…Not sure about mixed classes in year 1… 

… Child has improved over the last two years… 

… Need further homework in yr 6 to prepare for yr7… 

Conclusions 

From the 76 parents that took part in this survey the evidence suggests that the largest 

majority are happy about how their child is progressing at Regis and with the way in which 

the school is run. 

The only minor concern is with question 6 that refers to “appropriate amount of homework” 

and that 6% of parents that did not know the appropriate amount of homework for their 

child. However this is clearly laid out in the homework information given to all parents when 

their child starts school and is available on the schools website. 

 


